## Bowral Public School

PO Box 865 Bendooley Street BOWRAL NSW 2576

Telephone: (02) 4861 1086 Facsimile: (02) 4862 1004

Email: bowral-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



25 July 2017

Dear Parent/ Caregivers,

This term I will be taking a group of senior students to participate in Southern Stars at Wollongong. This requires several rehearsals before show week. I will be out of the school every Wednesday from Week 2-6 and Friday of Week 5. Week 6 is show week so I will be out of the school that week from Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. During this time Ms Cavanagh will be taking K Ruby. The normal classroom program will be followed. I will be taking long service leave from September 6 to 13 inclusive. Ms Cavanagh will be taking the class for this time also and again, the normal classroom program will be followed with the inclusion of the exciting sesquicentenary events.

Pamela Bates Classroom Teacher Jan Christie
Principal (relieving)